From: Scott Kuffel skuffel@dist228.org
Subject: Bus Video FOIA Request
Date: February 26, 2015 at 6:30 PM

To: jenna.morton@wqad.com

Cc: Natalie Haugse nhaugse@dist228.org, Doug Ford doug@cdford.com, Teri Ford tford@dist228.org

Dear Ms Morton

There was no video recording of the bus accident. The bus had no surveillance camera. If you know if some external camera that recorded we would appreciate you sharing that footage.

Scott Kuffel, Superintendent Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jenna Morton < ienna.morton@wqad.com>

Subject: FIOA request

Date: February 26, 2015 5:11:03 PM CST

To: tford@dist228.org

Reply-To: jenna.morton@wqad.com

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. I request video footage from the activity bus that was involved in a rollover accident on February 26, 2015.

In order to help you to determine my status for the purpose of assessing your fees, you should know that I am a reporter at WQAD in Moline, Illinois and this request is made for news gathering purposes and not for commercial use.

I request a fee waiver because disclosure of this information is in the public interest.

Please contact me at 217-891-9965 if you have any further questions.

Mark,

No video exists from the white bus referenced. Thank you for your polite inquiry.

If you want to change people, you must create enough leverage to encourage the change to happen.

Scott D. Kuffel, Supt Geneseo CUD #228 648 N Chicago St Geneseo, IL 61254 http://www.gcsdblogs.org/kuffel/

This e-mail including attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential or privileged information. If the reader of this e-mail is not the intended recipient or his or her authorized agent, the reader is hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail is prohibited. If you think that you have received this e-mail in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail of the error and then delete this e-mail immediately. Geneseo CUSD 228

On Mar 2, 2015, at 3:09 PM, Stevens, Mark < MStevens@kwgc.com> wrote:

3/2/15

Hi Scott,

This email is a request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act.

I'd like a copy of any bus video from the multi-function school activity bus crash from last Thursday, Feb. 26, 2015.

I'm willing to provide a dvd, or hard drive, or other suitable electronic device to aid in the fulfillment of this request, if the district so desires. I would like a copy kept in electronic form. Obviously video files can be rather large, so it may not be feasible to email a copy of the video file depending on how large it is.

As a member of the news media, I'm requesting a fee waiver for this request, as it is for a report in the public interest.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Mark Stevens Investigative Reporter/Photographer KWQC-TV 6 News (563) 650-3851 @KWQCMark